FARINGTON ST PAUL'S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Year 6Spring 2 2018

Literacy	This term our topic is 'Britten's got talent'. We will be focussing on and applying grammatical terms correctly across our writing. We will be learning about homophones and homonyms to improve spelling in our written work. Our main focus will be revision and reinforcing grammar and spelling for SATS. Each week we will complete a practice comprehension and grammar test. Please encourage your child to learn spellings and read for 15 minutes each day.				
Numeracy	Mental arithmetic skills will be improved by analysing mathematical language. Bodmas method for brackets will be embedded. There will be a focus on reasoning and problem solving skills, algebra, ratio and proportion and revision of all the mathematical units. Each week an arithmetic test will be done with revision of past topics. Please encourage your child to do quick recall of tables to improve their mental arithmetic.				
Science	We will be learning all about 'Light'.				
I.C.T	Using a range of websites and apps to aid revision for SATS.				
P.E	Mindfulness is being provided by South Ribble Sports Partnersip team. This will help children to feel calmer and enhance their experience of well-being.				
Art	As part of a whole school printing project we will be producing a t-shirt using a block printing pattern with up to 3 layers.				
History	Children will learn about the history of Benjamin Britten.				
Music	Year 6 will be studying music from the post war era.				
R.E	Our whole school worship theme this term is 'Forgiveness'. Y6 will be learning all about Jesus and the characters in the Easter story and learning to empathise with them.				
Homework	Children will be given homework each week both in Maths and English. Grammar, punctuation and spellings exercises will be collected in on a Wednesday and 'My Maths' on a Thursday. It is really important that your child completes the homework and hands it in on time. Also, please ensure that your child reads every day. Finally, I'd like to thank you for your support and wish your child every success in this important and exciting period of their education. Kind Regards Mr. Eccleston.				